
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Campers and parents! 

 

We are excited about Adventure 456! We hope and pray you are as well! During the week we are going to meet three 
students, who are about to take the final of a lifetime. This will be unlike any test they’ve ever taken before. Their 
test will challenge us as we talk about purity and temptation and how to stand strong. 
 

Our team has spent the last couple of weeks preparing lots of fun events and great lessons for you and your friends. 
Below are just a few of the things we will be doing during the week of Adventure 456: 

 
o Digging Deeper into our theme The Puzzle 
o Worshiping God 
o Zip Lining 
o Climbing the Climbing Wall 
o Swimming in the pool 
o Playing Bazooka Ball 
o Hiking to Fort Hill Earth Works 
o Eating lots of great food 
o Finishing each day at Vespers and then Family Camp Fires 

During Adventure 456 we will be collecting a missions offering that we 
will learn about during the week.  We are asking each camper to bring $10 
to give to our mission (please note, during the week your camper will not 

need money for anything other than missions). As of today, we have 63 campers registered for our week. If each 
camper brings just $10, we will easily meet our goal of $600. Can you help us reach our goal? 
 

We want to remind you to pack LOTS of clothes that are weather appropriate, 
and you do not mind getting dirty. Gym shoes are a must at camp and there will 
be times we require you to wear them. Also, please bring bug spray, sun block, 
a flashlight (with new batteries), swimsuits (one-piece are required for girls), 
paper and pencil, a stamped & addressed envelope to write home, and your 
Bible!  

 

Camp will be over on Friday, July 17th at 4:00 p.m. 
Pick up will be in the gym with a closing at 3:30 
p.m. and will be supervised by Butler Springs staff. We will be showing a video of the 
week. Parents please note that we will be doing baptisms at the pool at 3:00. If you 
think your child may want to be baptized at camp we encourage you to incorporate 
this into your pick-up schedule. 

 

We are excited to see and meet you Sunday July 12th. Do not forget, registration begins at 4:00 p.m. Finally, I want 
to assure you we are going to do everything we can to keep your kids healthy and safe during the week. My team, 
along with Butler Springs, has put in extra work to make sure we can practice good social hygiene during this 
pandemic. We thank you for trusting your children with us as we strive to love and lead them to a life changing 
relationship with Jesus. 
 

In Christ’s Service, Michael Dawson - Adventure 456 ~ July 12th-17th, 2020 


